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Welcome

Sunday  5th                Speaker
Advent Series (The Name)

11.00 am live and online           Ross Cameron
and Communion  Mighty God - Isaiah 9:6/Phil 2:9-11

followed by a light fellowship lunch
    No evening service

We thank our Technical Team who continue to
enable us to access our “online Church” and for
 those who participate each week.

Sunday  19th                Speaker
11.00 am live and online    Sunday Club Nativity
                “Into the Light”

No evening service

Sunday 12th               Speaker
11.00 am live and online  Callum Leckie
and Communion                Everlasting Father - Isaiah 9:6

6.30 pm Bible Hour  Willie MacLean - “Why I’m still a
Christian”

Sunday  26th               Speaker
11.00 am Christmas Family  Ewan Gardiner
Service live and Communion Emmanuel - Isaiah 7/Matt. 1

Church Prayer Meeting at 8pm on Wednesday  1 December

For the ladies:  Thursday 2 December at 7pm for 7.30pm in the
Church  - Christmas Carol Concert with the Fellinghams who are
Christian Songwriters.This Carol Concert comes via Youtube.  Come
along and relax at the start of this busy time and enjoy an evening
together. We ask for a small donation for concert expenses.
24th December - Christmas Carol Service 7pm. (See page opposite)



Ladies Stitchaid Group meets on  1st and 3rd Tuesday of each month
at 1.30pm- 3.30pm in the extension room.  All ladies warmly invited.
See note on back page
Men’s Group meet every Thursday 2-4pm in the Basement area of
Church. All men welcome to join.

Little Rainbows Parent & Toddlers
Tuesdays : 10am - 11.30 am in Basement area
Leader : Elaine Gardiner
Wednesdays: 1pm - 2.30 pm in Basement area
Leader : Jenni Miller
Thursdays: 10am - 11.30 am in Basement area
Leader: Hazel Aitken

On Sundays :
Sunday Club during All Age Service For children from P1 - P7
Stepping Stones (from age 3 till start of school) during All Age
Service
Ignite (from S1) during All Age Service
T4:12 (from P7) 6.30 - 8pm

Christmas Cards
There will be an opportunity again to send a card to
regular Church attendees. A box will be placed in foyer on
the Sundays of 5th & 12th December only. Then mail will

sorted and laid out for collection as soon as possible after that.

Prayer with Powerline

 If you have a prayer request, please contact Ann Smith
           If Ann is unavailable, contact: Brenda Cameron  or

                                                     Yvonne Smith.
If you do not have these contact details, email your request to

powerline@westwoodhill.church

24 December Christmas Carol Service at 7pm for all the family
Come along, join in the carols and our speaker is  Alan Smith.



This month’s missionary focus and offering is for the work of
The JAM Trust

The JAM Club would like to thank the Church at Westwoodhill
for their continued financial support and prayers for the work of
the group. Despite the restrictions in 2020, the JAM Club built
the”Nativity” at town centre for the whole month of December.
We also noted an increase use of the electronic
“Advent Calendar” on the JAM website and we built an Easter
Exhibition at the town centre in March 2021.

This month there will be a Nativity Scene again the town centre
and from 1st of December we have arranged outreach teams to
be at the site during 3 weekends.  Please pray for a good
response from the Community.
We are hoping to relocate the JAM shop to a more accessible
unit to be used as a Youth Centre.
In January we are expecting the reopening of the Stewartfield
Community Hall for our weekly Sunday Club.  Please pray that
children in the area will be interested to come along and hear of
 our Saviour.

A note from the Stitchaid Ladies: The Queen Elizabeth University
Hospital in Glasgow sent out an urgent call to all hand knitters for baby
hats.  WWH Stitchaid ladies responded and in just 2 months 367 baby
hats and knitted baby clothes were delivered to QEUH. Nashwa was
also given 30 blankets for Glasgow Royal Infirmary Maternity Unit.
A little card was placed with the garments with the verse from
Matt. 25:36 “I was naked and you clothed me”

Our women knitted, Jean D printed the card, Bill Golby delivered the
boxes to hospital:   Our Church working together answered the call

For your information and prayers the Elders meet regularly.  Please
feel free to contact any one of them with news or matters of concern.


